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Primary languages cluster 
 
Save the Date for the next meeting! Tuesday 24th February 2024 1.30-4.30pm (venue tbc). 
 
The successful primary subject clusters, led by expert subject practitioners from across both 
primary and secondary phases in Cornwall, have just completed their autumn term meeting 
and are hosting face to face meetings in the spring term.  
 
The languages team have identified a series of outcomes for their sequence of meetings 
supported by the online tool padlet. These include: - 
 

 providing insight into how we can create an ambitious curriculum through 
collaboration and sharing of good practice between schools 

 

 facilitating International Exchanges and/or projects to 
give extra purpose to language learning in your 
setting. (see more using the QR code) 

 

 collaborating and share new innovative ideas with 
colleagues 
 

 providing a communication and support network 
between language coordinators in the Duchy, both 
old and new! 

 
 

To find out more, please contact the Languages Cluster Leads:  
jemery@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk   sstephens@humphry-davy.cornwall.sch.uk 
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